Submitted in Opposition to Senate Bill (SB0903)
Immigration Enforcement - Public Schools, Hospitals, and Courthouses - Policies (SB0903)

This bill authorizes public schools, hospitals, and courthouses to establish and publish policies that
limit immigration enforcement on their respective premises to the fullest extent possible consistent with
federal and State law based on guidelines developed by the Attorney General. The Attorney General
must consult with appropriate stakeholders in developing these guidelines.

The second paragraph of Article VI of the US Constitution, which each of you swore to uphold states:
“This Constitution, and the Laws of the United States which shall be made in Pursuance thereof; and all
Treaties made, or which shall be made, under the Authority of the United States, shall be the supreme
Law of the Land; and the Judges in every state shall be bound thereby; any Thing in the Constitution or
Laws of any State to the Contrary notwithstanding.”

Therefore any guidelines which the Attorney General develops must not limit the enforcement of United
States immigration laws; making this bill and any law or guidelines resulting from it mute.
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